
Consumer Affairs Victoria (CAV)
Co-ops require manual reporting to Consumer Affairs Victoria annually & Co-ops are not covered by the 
direct transfer of data from the ACNC to CAV.

The following is a summary of the explanation from CAV:

1.	 CAV confirms the exemption of payment for the lodgement of an annual statement is for 
registered Incorporated Associations only. 

2.	 XXX CERC Ltd is registered as a Co-operative administered under the Co-operatives National law 
and not registered as an Incorporated Association. An identical entity cannot be registered as 
both an Incorporated Association and a Co-op.

3.	 XXXX CERC is registered with the ACNC as a Co-operative, not an Incorporated Association and 
Registered Co-operatives are still required to lodge their annual statements plus fee with CAV.
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If you have any questions or need any assistance, please contact your coops allocated CEHL CDC.


